Mark Connors

From: Becky Kaleo <4l >
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2025 2:09 PM

To: Mark Connors

Subject: External Email Warning Cell Tower Hamilton
Hi Mark,

Thanks for the quick call today. | didn't see a generic Planning Committee email so just sending to you directly.

| am writing as a resident of 1 Northedge Road. My family and I recently relocated here from Boston, and in our first six
months we have been continually impressed by the beauty of this community and the quality of life it offers.

One significant concern, however, is the lack of reliable cellular service in parts of town. From the end of my driveway
through Patton Park, | am unable to place or receive calls or send text messages. This lack of coverage presents not only
an inconvenience for daily life and remote work, but also a serious public safety issue in the event of an emergency.

| understand that AT&T has proposed either constructing a new tower or building upon an existing one in the city
center. | would like to voice my strong support for this proposal. Reliable cellular service is critical infrastructure for a
thriving community—supporting public safety, local businesses, residents working from home, and the overall
attractiveness of the city as it continues to grow.

AT&T is also my provider so | will give them a call as well just to cross all my "T's" and dot my "I's".

Please know that I am willing to volunteer my time to assist in any way that could help advance this effort. Thank you for
your continued commitment to strengthening our community, and for considering this important matter.

Thanks so much,

Becky Kaleo

Becky Kaleo (Murdy)
Gt




